
From: Cliff Williams
To: Koepsell, Arthur
Subject: RE: Bledsoe Federal 12-20-5-44 Form 2A # 400115357, OMIMEX PETROLEUM
Date: Monday, November 21, 2011 8:16:52 AM

I had a new OS installed and my password card was taken when the change occurred.  I am seeking
a password reset for the permit system.
 
I have reviewed the maps and information online and agree with your changes.  If you are
permitted could you please make these two changes on the form per my request?
 
Thanks,
 
Cliff Williams
Omimex Petroleum, Inc.
 
 
From: Koepsell, Arthur [mailto:Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us] 
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2011 8:56 AM
To: Cliff Williams
Subject: Bledsoe Federal 12-20-5-44 Form 2A # 400115357, OMIMEX PETROLEUM
 
Cliff,
 
The COGCC is reviewing the Form 2A (#400115357) for the OMIMEX Petroleum Bledsoe Federal
12-20-5-44 location, located in the NWSW Sec 20 T5N R44W Yuma County, Colorado.  The COGCC
requests the following changes regarding the data submitted on or attached to the Form 2A prior
to passing the Oil and Gas Location Assessment (OGLA).
 
Depth to Groundwater
 
Reviews of water wells in the area surrounding the Bledsoe Federal 12-20-5-44 location indicate
the water level is approximately 89 feet (water well permit #31513) not 1993 as stated on the form
2A. 
 

·         The 2A should be amended to state the water level is 89 feet.
 
Distance to nearest well
 
Reviews of attached location drawing and location photos indicate that there is a windmill used to
water stock located approximately 520 feet south East of the location.  The distance to nearest well
should be changed to 520 feet to reflect the presence of the windmill/well.
 
If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me.
 
Thanks,

mailto:Cliff_Williams@omimexgroup.com
mailto:Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us


 
Arthur
 
 
Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.
Oil & Gas Location Assessment Specialist
Southern Area
 
Oil and Gas Location Assessment
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln St. Suite 801
Denver Colorado 80203
Phone (303) 894-2100  ext. 5148
 


